
Rakhi Making Competition 

On August 30, 2023, Apostolic Carmel High School held a Rakhi making competition for 

students from grades 5 to 8. The students created beautiful rakhis, and the best 5 rakhi’s 

from each grade was chosen. The competition was a great way for the students to express 

their creativity and celebrate the festival of Rakhi. The best Rakhis along with sweets were 

given to the inmates of St. Gonsalo Garsia orphanage in Vasai. 









 


